HOUSING AUTHORITY
_ OF THE
e b ol CITY OF HIGH POINT

February 18, 2015

Mayor Bill Bencini
City of High Point
P.O. Box 230

High Point, NC 27261

Ref: The Housing Authority of the City of High Point — Commissioner Reappointment
Dear Honorable Bencini:

I am requesting a reappointment of the current Housing Authority of the City of High
Point’s (HPHA) Commissioner Michael McKinney. Mr. McKinney’s current
commission appointment expired on December 22, 2014.

The request is based on his experience, training and knowledge of the current critical and
vital mission being undertaken by the HPHA. There has been a tremendous amount of
training provided to the current Commissioners in an effort to effectively and efficiently

meet the needs of the HPHA and the community at large.

Thank you in advance for considering my request to maintain Michael McKinney on the
HPHA Board of Commissioners.

Respectfully,

Q{moﬂac% Y}/\M

Angela McGill
Chief Executive Officer

"World Class Communities must do World Class Things” — Unknown"

Copy: Greg Demko
City Manager
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